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October is National Bullying Prevention Month

October is National Bullying Prevention Month! Click on the picture above (or copy and paste
https://bit.ly/wbpnobully into your address bar) to read some books in this interactive
bookshelf. You can also find out more about National Bullying Prevention Month, and access
resources and tips at PACER’s National Bullying Prevention Center.

https://bit.ly/wbpnobully
https://bit.ly/wbpnobully
https://www.pacer.org/bullying/about/


October Bookshelf

Here’s an interactive bookshelf filled with stories for the month of October. You can share a
story with a friend by clicking on the picture above, or by copying and pasting
https://bit.ly/wbpOctReads into your address bar.

Check out some new books!
We have added even more new books and ebooks to our school library! Click the link below
to search our database, Destiny. If the book is an ebook, you can log in and read it
immediately. If it is a regular book, just send me an email and I’ll check it out for you and
place it in your mailbox.

Click to search our database!

Tara Torello-McClanahan, Librarian
ttorellomcclanahan@upperdarbysd.org

https://bit.ly/wbpOctReads
https://bit.ly/wbpOctReads
https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/57621
mailto:ttorellomcclanahan@upperdarbysd.org

